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Pre-Workshop Activity in Preparation for Mind Education Specialist Training
(MEST) Japan and Korea

1, Mind Education Specialist Training (MEST) Korea and Japan is designed
for transformational educational internalization aimed to nurture global
uniformed personnel with professional knowledge, skills, and attitude in
helping learners develop global competencies and citizenship and form the basis
of a bright and healthy future.

2. In preparation for MEST Japan and Korea which is scheduled for April,
July or August 2023, the International Youth Fellowship Philippines (IYFP) will
conduct a Pre-Workshop Activity on January 20 to 22, 2023, Friday to Sunday
at IYF Center, Quezon City.

3. Attached is the letter of the President of International Youth Fellowship
Philippines ([YFP) for reference and guidance.

4. Wide dissemination of the contents of this Advisory is earnestly desired.

D
MA. IRELYN P. TAMAYO PhD, CESO V W
Schools Division Superintendent

Encl.: As stated.
Reference: Letter of the President of International Youth Fellowship Philippines
(IYFP)
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SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR ENDORSEMENT FOR PRE-WORKSHOP FOR 2023 MIND EDUCATION
SPECIALIST TRAINING (MEST) KOREA AND JAPAN

Dear Dr. Tamayo:
Greetings, and wishing you a blessed 2023!

On behalf of the IYF, | would like to express our heartfelt gratitude for your extended support
to our organization over the past years. Indeed, our collaboration makes us delighted to
work the extra mile for the uniformed personnel.

The kind Director may now be aware of our MEST, designed for transformational educational
internalization aimed to nurture global uniformed personnel with professional knowledge,
skills, and attitude in helping leamers develop global competencies and citizenship and
form the basis of a bright and healthy society.

In preparation for MEST Japan and Korea, which is scheduled for April, July or August 2023,
we will conduct a pre-workshop activity to orient participants about travel preparations,
program of activities, cultural considerations, and other related concerns.

In this regard, may we request for endorsement of said pre-workshop activity to be held on
January 20 to 22,2023 (Friday to Sunday) at IYF Center, Quezon City.

Should you have more queries, you may reach us through these numbers, 0936-806-6149 or
8664-4764, look for Ms. Mary Grace F. Gulla, Head, IYF Admin Executive Office or email us
at iyfphilippines@hotmail.ph or gullamarygraceiyf@gmail.com.

We hope that these requests merit your most favorable consideration.
Thank you very much!

Respectfully Yours,

Nam Kyung Hyun

President




A Changed Mind. A Changed Life. A Changed World.
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INTERNATIONAL MIND EDUCATION INSTITUTE

EDUCATION

SPEClLIST TRAINING

orea/Japan

Ist PRE-WORKSHQOP

VENUE:
IYF CENTER PHILIPPINES
FAIRVIEW, QUEZON CITY

DATE: WORKSHOP FEE:
JAN. 20-22, 2023 2, 000Php
(FRI-SUN)

. CONTACT US: 0936 806 6149




